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	Expo Opening Draws Extensive Media Coverage

Numerous media outlets, including all the major television, radio and newspapers in Los Angeles covered Expo events at some point between Friday, April 27, 2012 and today, April 30, 2012, the first day of revenue service. Metro Board Director and Councilman José Huizar, and Metro Chief Operations Officer Frank Alejandro, greeted riders at Seventh Street/Metro Center station early this morning and passed out commemorative Expo pins. Director Huizar was interviewed by channels 7 and 34. This story was also covered on The Source, for more information please click here. 

http://thesource.metro.net/2012/04/30/welcome-to-the-expo-line/ 

Media Covers Special Board Meeting for Rail Car Procurement

Channel 7, Telemundo, Los Angeles Times, La Opinion, KPCC and KFI radio, and LA Weekly covered today’s special Board meeting where directors approved the item authorizing the Chief Executive Officer to award a base contract for 78 light rail cars and up to 157 option vehicles to Kinkisharyo International, LLC. Approval is pending the resolution of protests filed by Siemens and CAF USA that are under appeal to the Metro CEO, and no negative responses from Federal Transit Administration during this period. Stories are expected throughout the day.

Media Interviews Regarding Expo Line Safety
Today reporters with KNBC-TV, Channels 34 and 52 inquired about safety on the new Metro Expo Line and efforts to ensure system safety. Metro Corporate Safety, Community Relations and Media Relations staff told the reporters that the system is safe and that safety is Metro’s top priority. Pedestrians and motorist are reminded to pay attention to the signs around the tracks, in particular the “Keep Clear” and “Wait Here” markings painted on streets. In additional it was noted that flashing “Train” signals have been installed and the public is reminded that trains operate in both directions and to always stop, look and listen before crossing the tracks. The reporters were told that Metro launched an aggressive public safety awareness program a year ago reaching out to all schools within a 1.5-mile radius of the line to receive safety training presentations. In addition, thousands of safety flyers have been distributed door-to-door within a two-block radius of the line and that Metro relies on the community as a partner to make rail safety a priority. Additionally, twenty-four safety ambassadors are located at key intersections along the alignment and will remain there until mid-June. The stories are expected to air later today.
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